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Community Buildings Committee Meeting  

Date: 4th April 2024 

Number:   CB057 

To consider the request to install a noticeboard in the Queen’s Hall entrance for 

Greener Cuckfield News 

 

1. Introduction 

Cuckfield Parish Council has been hosting a recycling station at the Queen’s Hall which is 

managed by Greener Cuckfield since June 2022.  This is an extremely popular facility and 

is well used by residents.  Greener Cuckfield are now requesting permission for a 

noticeboard to be installed in the entrance hall above the recycling station, 

 

2. Proposal 

Greener Cuckfield are requesting permission to install a Community Recycling noticeboard 

at the Queens Hall.  This would be a 70 x 70cm board (plus a thin frame painted a tasteful 

colour) attached on the left entrance hall wall, just above the white recycling boxes. 

 

This would enable Greener Cuckfield to communicate directly with the people who use the 

Community Recycling Hub to tell them of changes to the schemes (like recent changes to 

the dental waste scheme) or emphasise what items we can and cannot take in a neater 

and more comprehensive way. They could share more information on how people can 

contact us with recycling queries and also other initiatives in the community they might be 

interested to hear about. 

 

Greener Cuckfield have provided assurances that they would make sure the noticeboard 

always looked neat and tidy as they value the Queen’s Hall as an attractive village asset. 

 

 

Name:  Sam Heynes 

Title  Clerk 

Date:  18th March 2024 

 


